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DATES TO REMEMBER  

FEBRUARY 

22     Shoalhaven High Infor-
mation Evening 5:30 pm 

23     District Swimming  

 

MARCH 

1      P & C Meeting 

4      Clean Up Australia 

 

APRIL 

1     STEPS Eyesight Screening      
(Kinders only)  

6     School Photos 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts or 
use peanut butter at school. 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
 

Dear Parents, 
The term is now in full swing! Before we know it the week will be over 
again and will be heading closer to the halfway point of the term.   
This Friday sees our first school assembly for the term. Given that every-
thing has been ‘safe’ at school and we have had no outbreaks, I am mak-
ing the decision to bring the whole school together this Friday to see our 
SRC members presented with their badges. Whilst the students are com-
ing together, we still have  
restrictions on visitors so we will post any photos of award winners to our 
social media page.  
Come Monday 28th February (providing no outbreaks occur before then) I 
will also be removing the restrictions on class cohorting. This means that 
children will again be allowed to mix with their peers on the playground 
and move freely around the school. Classes will be able to combine and 
also singing and dancing lessons can resume. I know many children have 
waited a long time for this and we can’t wait either.   
Attached to this weeks newsletter is a copy of the Department of Educa-
tions Code of Conduct for students. In the coming weeks the Department 
of Education will be releasing a new behaviour strategy aimed at providing 
clearer guidelines, practical strategies and support services to promote 
pro-social behaviour. Schools across the state will be using these to im-
plement a consistent whole school approach to supporting children. I will 
be seeking feedback regarding the strategy soon.   
RAT distribution: 
Parents should this week sometime receive the final distribution of RAT’s 
(Rapid Antigen Tests). Please look out for these in your child’s bag.  
Clean Up Australia Day:   
This Friday sees all of our students participating in ‘Clean Up Australia 
Day’  
activities. If possible please send your child to school with a set of garden-
ing gloves. Disposable gloves will be provided to any student who does 
not bring a pair on the day.   
Drink Bottles: 
An increasing number of children are coming to school each day without a 
drink bottle. Please ensure your child packs their drink bottle each day. 
Students cannot use the bubblers until further notice.  
 
Have a great week, 

Catherine Secombe  
                   

 

    

 

NO HAT NO PLAY 
No hat will be given to any 

student who forgets their 

hat.  They will play under the 

cola. 

 COVID RULES 

If you need to enter the 

school grounds please scan 

the QR code and sign in at 

the office.  

BIRTHDAYS 

Congratulations and Happy Birthday 

Myles in 2/3 turns 9 today 
Korey in 3/4/5 turns 10 on Thursday 
Indi in k/1 turns 5 on Friday 



 

                       COMMUNITY NEWS 
PLAYERS WANTED FOR SOUTHERN BRANCH 11 BOYS (soccer): 
Male players born 2011, training at South Nowra soccer fields Tuesdays and Thursdays from 5.45pm-7.00pm. 

Games are on Sundays from 11.30am, starting in March. There will be 21 home games played at South Nowra 

and 2 away games played in Goulburn. Rego fee are $750 includes training uniform and game day uniform. Ac-

tive Kids Vouchers can be used. Please come along to a training session to meet the coach and team or email 

southernbranchinc@gmail.com 
 

LEARNER DRIVER WORKSHOP:  

Teaching someone to drive can be a happy experience. Join us for a FREE two hour workshop for parents, car-

ers and supervisors of learner drivers. At Shoalhaven City Councils free learner drivers become safer drivers 

workshop will get practical advice about: Supervising learner drivers, completing the Learner driver log book, 

Learner and Provisional licence holder laws, how to encourage safe driving behaviours, young driver issues, the 

safe drivers course tips to help the supervising driver and learner, Learner drivers are encouraged to attend but 

this is not compulsory. 

9.30-11.30 Sat 5th Match in the Orchid/Osprey Training rooms-Nowra Administration 

Building.  Contact Shoalhaven City Council’s Road Safety Officer on (02) 44293484 

to register. Please note registration is essential as numbers are limited. 

 

P & C NEWS 

The P & C are looking for volunteers to help out with the Friday night pub raffles & can-
teen. If you are interested just fill in the slip below and return to school ASAP to the of-
fice. 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Greenwell Point School P &C need you! 

If you can help please return as soon as possible to the office. 

Students Name: ………………………………………                  Student Class:  ………………… 

 

Name: …………………………………………………………………..   

 

Email address: …………………………………………………………………………………………...     

                                                                                                                                        Help at : Pub Raffle   

Contact number: ………………………………………..                   Canteen  

Register online: www.playrugbyleague.com. Rego days: 

26th Feb/5th March 9-11 am Lyrebird Park Nowra. 

Club contact Chris 0412 233 308 

mailto:southernbranchinc@gmail.com

